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Important DatesContact Info
WESD Social Services
Call:  (602) 347-2652
Email: mckinneyvento@wesdschools.org
Website: wesdschools.org/socialservices

Tuesday, May 20, 2025
Early release day

and 
Last day of school

Important InformationSummer is Around the Corner

Dear McKinney Vento Families,

As the school year winds down, we want to take a
moment to say thank you. Your strength, resilience,
and commitment to your child’s education have
been truly inspiring. Whether this year brought
stability or continued transitions, we are honored to
have walked alongside you and your student(s).

Here are some important updates and resources to
help finish the year strong and prepare for the
summer. 

End of Year Reminders: 
Final Day of School:  May 20, 2025
Transportation:  If your family’s housing situation
has changed, please let us know. We want to
make sure your student finishes the year with
consistent transportation. 

Be sure to complete the End of the Year Survey that
will be included in your email. We appreciate you
feedback!

As always, feel free to reach out to our team with any
questions or concerns!
                                                    - WESD Social Services Team

Summer School is a great opportunity to stay on
track academically and enjoy fun, enriching
activities.  McKinney Vento eligible students can
receive:

Free enrollment
Breakfast and lunch on-site
Transportation assistance (if eligible)

How to Enroll:  Contact your School Social Worker.
Click here for a list of WESD School Social workers.

Summer School

Job Fair
Are you looking for a job and interested in working

in the District that your child attends?

Come visit our Job Fair 
on Wednesday, May 14, 2025

from 3:30- 5:30pm
at

WESD District Administrative Center
4650 W Sweetwater Ave.

Glendale, Az 85304

We are hiring teachers, instructional assistants, and support
staff in our Head Start, Kidspace, Maintenance and

Transportation Departments!

https://www.wesdschools.org/Page/3405

